
 

 
 

 

11 March 2020 
 

 

Shareholder Update 
Australian United Retailers Limited (AURL) 

 
AURL has today reported a consolidated loss of $417,000 for the half year ended 31 December 2019 (31 

December 2018: loss $891,000). 

 

The Board has made the decision to not pay a dividend for this half year period. 
 

-ENDS- 
 

For further company or shareholder information, please contact: 
Greg Watson, Company Secretary 
Phone 03 9809 9600 
Email   companysecretary@aur.com.au 
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